
   
 

   
 

NCDHHS PFOS Fish Advisory  
Community Meeting 

 

August 17, 2023  
6:00 – 8:00 PM  

 

Bladen Community College Auditorium 
7418 NC Hwy 41W, Dublin, NC 28332 

 
The North Carolina Department of Health and Human Services (NCDHHS) is hosting 

a community meeting to discuss new freshwater fish advisories for the Middle and 

Lower Cape Fear River. An overview presentation will be provided from 6:00-6:30 

followed by an open house for questions. We will also hold a virtual community 

meeting on August 24, 2023 at 6pm. 

Visit https://bit.ly/44ocXZk or scan below to learn more or register for the virtual meeting. 

 
Contact the NCDHHS Occupational and Environmental Epidemiology Branch at oeeb@dhhs.nc.gov with questions prior to the event.  
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